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This week we have begun our Science learning looking at the life cycles of the 

different animals brought to Hogwarts. To support our understanding of the 

amphibian life cycle, we spent some time at the pond spotting froglets and fully 

grown frogs. 

 

 

 

 

To add to our Harry Potter excitement, we had a potions lesson applying our maths 

measuring skills and our imaginative writing to create magical potions. 

 

In English we have been focusing on improving our descriptive techniques, using 

precise vocabulary and figurative devices. Next week we will be beginning to write 

our own Hogwarts inspired stories. 

In Maths we have been measuring and drawing angles using Harry Potter magic 

spells to inspire us.  

Home learning grids have gone home with sharing dates for terms 5 and 6. Please 

can children try to complete at least three of these activities over the two terms. 

Please continue to practise spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 times a 

week. 

 


